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ONE DEALERS OPINION
-Roland Rindshoj-
Preface by Barbara T, Williams, President -

In recent months, many people have expressed their opinion on the following subject:
It is not the place, or the purpose, of SPI to take sides. Mr. Rindshoj is one of the
most reputable dealers in the United States, and I feel that the membership has a right to
know the opinion of a man who is on the commercial end of the hobby, This letter was mail-
ed to all of his customers in February. Not, let's drop the subject, and get on with all
the enjoyment our stamps give us. (Copy of letter follows)

Dear Friend:

Please take a few minutes out of your time, to read this letter, as we feel, we have
an important message to bring across.

The Trucial States are at it again! "Pretty Labels" (supposedly stamps) are being dis-
tributed to milk you of your dollars. As always, the hardest hit are the Sport & Olympic
collectors.

This time they are honoring the 1968 Olympic Games, although they will not be parti-
cipating, as skiing and skating on sand dunes are not yet among the sports events. On
many of these stamps, they even depict the wrong sports equipment being used. This goes
to show, how little they know about the Games. (The "boys" in New York should know better)
I have been to a few Olympic Games myself, and I have yet to see an ice hockey player use
figure skates.

You may wonder, why I am telling you all this. I have previously written a letter to
my customers, back in 1963, on the same subject, and I had many different replies, such as
"that it was none of my business" and another stating that I only wrote this letter since
I could not get a "cut in the action"., However, I have had several offers to corner the
market on certain issues. Even to buy the rights from a "country" to print the stamps I
wanted, This, I think, does not have any place in the World of Philately, and is only
spoiling the hobby.

Many customers stopped buying these label issuing countries and are still with us to-
day. Others, who insisted on buying the "junk”, finally had to stop financially, and were
in for a big surprise, when they tried to sell their collection of this material.

I think it is well known by now, that these "stamps"™ have never seen the country from
which they supposedly come, But are printed 1in New York, London or Paris, where their
creators are promoting the sale of them. ’

This letter is only meant as a friendly advice to give you the facts, so you, the
collector, can use your own judgement. Fortunately, this is a free country, and we can
still buy and collect what we want.

Although, we feel this way, we will continue to carry these items in stock and on our
New Issue Lists, for those collectors who still want them, But we have made a drastic cut
in our purchases of this stuff. " .

Sincerely,
(signed) Roland Rindshoj







